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PARK CITY MUNICIPAL CORPORATION 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1  
TO 

General Services – Water System and General Engineering 
 

September 21, 2020 
 
This Addendum No. 1 consists of 1 page and modifies the submittal delivery options to allow 
SOQ submission via email. 
 
Paragraph 4.2.C is modified to: 
 
Email submittals will be accepted.  Facsimile submittals will not be accepted.  Park City 
assumes no responsibility for delayed or undelivered mail or express packages. Additionally, the 
use of a FTP site to download the SOQ/Proposal will not be considered responsive.  Statements 
of Qualification which are not delivered to Park City by the above specified time and date will not 
be considered.  Email submittals must be under 8 MB otherwise they will be blocked by the 
City’s maximum email size filter.  
 
To submit a SOQ via email, send to: clint.mcaffee@parkcity.org  
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